
STATE ROUTE 240 ROAD CLOSURE 
Thursday, May 29 @ Noon – Monday, June 2 by 6 a.m. 
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 PROJECT SCHEDULE
Thursday, May 29 @ Noon – Monday, June 2 by 6 a.m.

Road closures begin on Thursday at noon. 
Road to reopen by Monday at 6 a.m.

Road closures and detours will 
be marked. 

STATE ROUTE 240 ROAD CLOSURE 
Portions of State Route 240 will be closed from noon on 
Thursday, May 29, to around 6 a.m. on Monday, June 2, to 
replace the Port of Benton’s railroad crossing, gate and all 
lighting mechanisms.

Detours will be marked along Stevens Drive, Battelle Blvd. 
and Kingsgate Way.

Watch for crews performing on-site preparation work starting 
on Monday, May 19.

This project is funded through a $865,000 National Highway 
Freight Program Grant via the Washington State Department 
of Transportation and $800,000 in Port matching funds.

For more information, visit portofbenton.com/projects. 


